
Minutes from Historical Commission Meeting August 13, 2008 

 

Members present: Paula Coyne, Art De Leo, Sue Monaghan 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Historical Inventory Windshield survey is finished and will be presented by Jane 

Dorchester to the Commission in September.  

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

EF Elementary School PTO is seeking information. Sue Monaghan will contact. 

 

Discussion of historical documents that are the property of the township and how to 

best preserve them. Since these were a gift to the township it is a BOS topic. 

 

 

 

The Historical Commission’s minutes are available on the township website and 

copies will be at the monthly Supervisor’s Meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:45. 

 

Submitted by Sue Monaghan 

 

 

 


